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I am of native American decent and come from an Oregon pioneer family from the 

Applegate trail. This bill needs some minor changes. The committee of historical 

society should report back to the legislature with their findings and then move 

forward. The bill does not say how the interested parties will be included nor state 

and county officials will be contacted.  

When renaming landmarks one must move cautiously and carefully so that history is 

not erased or canceled. 


